
 
 
 

Recreation VP Report 
 

We managed to see a bit more of a normal season this year but still with some restrictions. There were 
still a lot of different obstacles to approach on top of the Covid-19 restrictions. As always, a huge thank 
you to the team staff and helping make sure the kids had the best season they could. In the recreation 
program we iced 16 teams from U11 to U23.  Among those 16 teams 9 made it to their 
respective levels championship finals. Of the 9 we brought home 4 banners for the following U13 Silver, 
bronze, U15 Gold and U18 Silver. U15 Sharks also won a banner for a play off against the Dartmouth 
winner for U15C.  

  
A special thank you to everyone this year from the players to team staff and parents. I know It’s not ideal 
to have to watch some of the games from your phone in the parking lot but I’d say we made the most of 
it. Another great season in the books!  
  
Thank you,   
  
Mathew Slaunwhite  
Recreation VP  
 


